Thank you for participating in AMUN 2018
I want to express my sincerest thanks to all the delegates 

taking part in AMUN 2018. Their participation in the conference produced amazing debate and fruitful discussion, and the solutions presented across all the committees were unparalleled in their depth and detail. They collaborated to develop solutions to some of the world’s most pressing international challenges.

Such a high level of debate would not have been possible without all the preparatory work put in by the attending students months in advance.

Through all this procedure students have been motivated to learn about world issues, become active and more concerned global citizens.
Model UN builds confidence, leadership and diplomatic skills. MUN is an exercise in research, public speaking, and teamwork.

It is important to mention the network of fantastic people that one develops over the course of the conferences. It is truly remarkable how quickly a person you've met once in a committee soon becomes your friend the next day.
But above all, MUN is a CHANCE given to every student to speak! Their voice is being heard, their ideas are going global! It is their chance to dream, travel the world, gain lifetime experiences and get out of their comfort zone! It is also a way to meet people from different parts of the world and get new experience for life.
                                                                      With sincere appreciation

                                                   Irene Mavromatidou (Advisor)
Angela Staraki (B5)   -   Argyro Tsipi (B5)   -   Celia Hatzifidani (B5)
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Cleopatra Chatzianastasiou (A6)   -   Danai Christodoulidi (A6)


Vasia Syritou (A5)   -   Zoe Patouna (A5)








